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Courtney Pulley <cmpholdings3@gmail.com> Fri, Jan 10, 2025 at 6:32 PM
To: Ross Halligan <ross.halligan@como.gov>
Cc: Melissa Williams-Pulley <melissamwilliams2@icloud.com>

Hello Ross,

After some thought, | would like to formally request that my appearance before the Columbia Planning and Zoning
Commission regarding my application for a short-term term rental permit for 5406 Genstone Way be tabled until the
Thursday, February 6, 2025 meeting so that | can appear in person and answer any questions they may have personally.
Please let me know if there are any questions.

Thank you,

Courtney Pulley

Owner

5406 Gemstone Way
Columbia, Missouri 65202

On Tue, Dec 31, 2024, 11:41 AM Ross Halligan <ross.halligan@como.gov> wrote:
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